
STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY 

1400 Washington Avenue, Albany, N.Y. 12222 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 15 May 1974 

TO: Vice President John W. Hartley 
Adm in i str-at ion Bui Id i ng - Room 326 

FROM: Mr. Walter M. Tisdale 
Service Buf lding "A" - Room 103 

SUBJECT: Campus Progress Report No. 237 
Correct Leaks - Lecture Center 

This morning a bid opening was held to obtain a contractor 
to do the job of correcting the leaks in the Lecture Center. These 
leaks have been troublesome and rather widespread for the past few 
years. 

fpur bidders submitted bids ranging from $28,500 to $63,300. 
Thirty-seven thousand dollars had been al located for the job. Thus, 
we have tv10 bidders within this rarige. 

The lowest bidder was Standard Waterproofing of New York 
City. The second lowest bidder was M-Gard Construction Inc., a local 
firm. As soon as these firms have been Investigated, particularly the 
I owest bi cider from New York City, the contract w I I I be awarded. 
Estimated time for this Is about three weeks. The schedule cal Is 
fat~ sta r·t of construct I on on I Ju I y 197 4, and a I I work to be comp I eted 
by I November 1974. There sho01d be no interference with the use of 
any of the Lecture Hal Is incidental to the project. 
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cc:· President Benezet 
Mr., Mu Ivey 

5'18 " 457--3300 
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Cable Address SUALB 


